
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
24. Award RFP-600062-06/BJC – Term Contract for Residential and Commercial 

Backflow Prevention Control Program, to ACE Flow Control, Longwood 
(Term Contract). 
 
IFB-600062-06/BJC will provide for a qualified company to survey residential 
customers for the presence of irrigation systems and backflow prevention 
assemblies (BFPAs).  The Contractor will provide the customer and the County 
with a report of the survey, which will include all necessary compliance issues with 
Cross Connection Control (CCC) requirements.  The Contractor must be prepared, 
if requested by the County, to test and possible repair residential irrigation BFPAs 
and commercial BFPAs.  The survey process and testing/repair of BFPAs may be 
done concurrently.  The Contractor will be responsible for compiling data 
electronically and submitting all data to the County.  The Contractor will be 
responsible for testing and repairing the BFPAs within the Environmental Services 
Department at locations throughout the County. 
 
This project was publicly advertised and the County received four (4) submittals in 
response to the solicitation.  The Evaluation Committee which consists of John 
Cassaro, Environmental Services Department; Ruth Hazard, Environmental 
Services Department, and Gary Rudolph, Environmental Services Department; 
recommends award of the contract to the most responsible, responsive Proposer, 
ACE Flow Control, Longwood. 
 
The agreements shall take place on the date of their execution by the County and 
shall run for a period of three (3) years and, at the sole option of the County, may 
be renewed for two (2) successive one (1) year periods.   
 
Authorization for performance of services by the Contractor under this agreement 
shall be in the form of written Release Orders issued and executed by the County 
on an as-needed basis as long as the cumulative amount of the Release Orders 
does not exceed budgetary constraints.  The estimated usage of the contract is 
$300,000.00 per year. 
 
Environmental Services Department and Fiscal Services/Purchasing and 
Contracts Division recommend the Board to award the project and 
authorize the Purchasing and Contracts Manager to execute the contract as 
approved and prepared by the County Attorney’s Office pursuant to the 
terms and conditions of the RFP documents.  
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